CORSTON PARISH COUNCIL:  SUMMARY OF THE ACTIVE COUNCIL TASKS FOR REVIEW AT THE COUNCIL MEETING ON 12th SEPTEMBER 2016 
1. GENERAL PC TASKS IN THE PARISH   

a) The newly repaired Slip light is due to be installed. 

b) Someone is needed to repair the notice board by the ‘Hanging Tree’.   
c) B&NES has loaned the Clerk Litter-picking grabs and hi-viz waistcoats.  Volunteers who wish to join the litter picking team should contact Councillor Susan Charles for more information. 
d) Councillors Blow, or Councillor Breckon will discuss with the owner of a house alongside the Barton Steps the need to repair the damaged wall on their boundary of the Barton Steps. 
e) CURO have undertaken to repair the damaged surface of the Slip footpath. 

2. REVIEW OF THE PLAYING FIELD/VALLEY FIELD/PAVILION  
a) Councillor Wynne has recently advised the Clerk that James Wynne will soon lay a non-slip surface on the decks of the two bridges.
b) CounciIlor Wynne expects to soon construct Terry Miller’s memorial seat.  The seat will be placed in Mrs Julie Miller’s garden. 
c) Based on an uneventful movement of traffic during the Corston Country Fair and the high tendered costs, the Parish Council has decided to cancel the construction of a ramp at the Meadlands entrance to the Playing Field. 
d) One of the three new notices, describing the use of the Playing Field, is on   displayed on the pavilion notice board.  The others will be displayed soon. 
e) The pavilion will be inspected by the Chairman and Clerk and any necessary repairs identified before preparing it for the winter.  
4. REVIEW OF THE PLAY AREA
a) The estimates for the replacement of the unstable boundary fence will be reviewed on 12 Sept.  The safety mats under the swings have been repaired.     

John May    Clerk to Corston Parish Council    8thSeptember 2016
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